s.8, "SANDGATE CASTLE"

In reply to the enguilry regarding leakage of
oil fuel, the Hull Surveyors state that the survey held in
May, 1937, was an ordinary docking survey, and they are
unsble to offer any comment on the matter.

The Board of Trade Solicitor has been advised by
telephone and he has requested that a copy of the Surveyors!
letter be sent to him.

Tt is submitted this be done.

The Solicitor advised that the opening of the

enquiry has been postponed until Monday, 28th February.

11th February, 19358.




